
 
 
 

 

                                                                                                                      

 

 

 

Farewell from Our OSHC Coordinator 
 

After six wonderful years as the OSHC Coordinator at 

PVCC, I have made the difficult decision to step down. 

It has been an absolute privilege to support the 

children and families of this incredible community, and 

I am deeply grateful for the care, encouragement, 

and appreciation I have received over the years. 

 

While PVCC will always hold a special place in my 

heart, my professional interests have led me in a new 

direction. I am excited to transition into inclusion 

support, focusing on assisting children who need extra 

care and guidance. This new role will be both 

challenging and rewarding, and I look forward to 

making a difference in this space. 

 

I will be continuing my work in OSHC at Marymede, 

where I’ll also have the pleasure of working alongside 

my brother, Dan. Though I am moving on, I will certainly 

be back to visit! 

 

A heartfelt thank you to the staff, parents, and wider 

PVCC community. These past six years have been 

some of the best, and I will truly miss being a part of this 

wonderful school. 

 

Warmest regards, 

Stu Cachia! 
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Welcome to 2025! 

Welcome Back to OSHC: 

Let the Adventures 

Begin! 
 

Hope everyone is feeling refreshed 

and ready for an exciting new year 

of OSHC adventures! This term, 

we’re bringing back some favorites 

— Big Art is making a grand return, 

and we’re celebrating Kindness 

Week, which will finish with an epic 

Kindness Disco on Friday night! 

 

Plus, there’s plenty of craft, games, 

outdoor fun, and delicious snacks to 

keep everyone busy. We can’t wait 

to see all the smiling faces back at 

OSHC — let’s make it a fantastic 

term! 

 

OSHC Photos: 

Stu with our OSHC Year 6 

Class of 2024! — we will miss 

you guys! 


